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             24th March 2020 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: MyMaths 
 
As a follow up to my letter earlier today, Head of Mathematics, Mr. S. Watkins, has provided the following 

information below in respect to the online learning platform ‘MyMaths’.  

The following will give you access: 
  
School Username:  eastwood 
School Password: polygon 
 
There is no need to login to ‘My Portal’. 
 
In the top right corner of the screen is a dropdown menu called ‘Select Curriculum’. 
 
Year 7 and 8 pupils should select ‘KS3 (England)’. 
Year 9 and 10 pupils should select ‘GCSE 9-1 (England)’. 
 
There is another dropdown called ‘Library’ which lists the 6 areas of Maths that are studied. If you click on 

any of these areas, it gives you another list of the individual topics. 

I would recommend that you work through as many of the lessons and online homework tasks as possible. 

In Year 7 and 8: 

• Set 4 pupils should concentrate on the ‘S’ topics. 

• Set 3 pupils should concentrate on the ‘S’ topics, followed by the ‘T’ topics. 

• Sets 1 and 2 pupils should concentrate on the ‘S’ and ‘E’ topics. 

In Year 9 and 10 

• Sets 3 and 4 pupils should concentrate on the ‘F’ topics. 

• Sets 1 and 2 pupils should concentrate on ‘FH’ and ‘H’ topics. 

I hope this will keep your child busy during these uncertain times. 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 

http://www.epat.education/

